









26th February 2018
Dear Parents

We hope that you had a lovely half term week with your children and enjoyed spending some time together. We are hoping for some warmer weather this half term as we get out in the garden and start to see the signs of spring around us. 
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Dates for your diary

The week beginning the 12th March is our whole school Book Week, which ties in well with our topic. There will be several events during this week including the opportunity to come into class and read a story with your child or listen to them read one to you, dressing up and even a bedtime story session (more details to follow). 

We welcome ideas for any stories from different cultures or religions to widen the children’s experiences. 
Our next sharing times for this term will be Monday 26th March (3.15 pm) and Tuesday 27th March (8.45am) when you will be able to look through your child’s journal and discuss their achievements with them. 
PE information

Elm class continues to have PE on Thursdays and the children are now much better at getting changed and looking after their own belongings. To support this, please ensure that your child has the correct, named  PE clothes in school, remove earrings on these days and tie up long hair. 
Help Required!

We are continuing to develop our garden area and mud kitchen in our outside area. If you have any old kitchen equipment that you could donate for this- saucepans, utensils, plastic bowls etc. We could even do with an old sink and kitchen cabinet if you are thinking of getting rid of one! The children really enjoy playing outside and although we do try to make sure they are suitably dressed, clothes can become wet or muddy. You may like to provide them with their own wellies for outside play.
If your child is sent home with a change of clothes/underwear for any reason, please wash and return them as soon as possible. 
Many Thanks for your continued support. 
If you have any issues that you would like to discuss please do not hesitate to contact us.

Mrs Reynolds and 
The Early Years Team.

Our Learning Journey


This half term we are going to be exploring the world of fairy tales. We have noticed how much the children usually enjoy these tales and hope that they will be motivated to do lots of learning based on these stories. 


We will hear, read and sing about Little Red Riding Hood and the Big Bad Wolf! We will use the stories to think about the characters, the structure of the tale and what happens in the end. We hope to encourage the children to become writers with this topic and begin to use story language they have picked up in the well-known tales. 


We will use the stories to think about lots of other areas in the curriculum including maths and science; growing beans, making gingerbread men and using timers and clocks.


A copy of the planning and other information is available for you to view on the school website.� HYPERLINK "http://www.google.co.uk/" \l "#" ��














